
August 11, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 

Principal Robert Florio with an important opening day announcement: 

• Today, Wednesday August 11 will be our first day of the 2021/22-school year. We are 

excited and eagerly await your return 

• School starts at 7:10 am today after a brief drive by visit to your homeroom to pick 

up your schedule – students will then head directly to first period – Homeroom 

information can be found on our website – on posters located around school and 

individual staff members will have the information with them 

• During first period students will receive pertinent school information that will be 

reviewed and asked to be brought home. Each teacher will review the same 

presentation to ensure everyone is getting the important information 

• We have new construction to our main courtyard – so traffic patterns will need to be 

followed and specific areas for lunch will be designated – all information will be 

reviewed during first period 

• Please give yourself extra time tomorrow and this week as it is always busy the first 

few days in the car and bus circle 

Have a great day – look forward to seeing everyone today bright and early! 

See you at the top! 

 

 


